From: Shane Sutton

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Rixs Creek South Continuation of Mining Project SSD 6300
Date: Friday, 11 October 2019 9:50:00 AM

As a current employee of the Bloomfield Group | wish to provide my support for the Rixs Creek South
Continuation of Mining Project SSD 6300. After receiving approval on Friday 4 October 2019 it
ensured continued employment for myself and my fellow employees. The IPC has since retracted the
approval of the project and extended the deadline for comments. This has resulted in uncertainty for
our continued employment with the Bloomfield Group. The IPC should approve the Rixs Creek South
Continuation of Mining Project SSD 6300.

Regards
Shane Sutton



